
For our meeting on Tuesday, November 14, we will have an in-person meeting. I hope you can all 
attend. 
  
We described last year’s assessment year as our pilot year, and it is now time to start a conversation 
about ways we can better align what we are doing in assessment with other efforts in DSS. We have 
begun program evaluation using CAS standards, which has assessment as one of its standards. We need 
to ensure we are all working in harmony with these efforts. I attached 2 PDFs 

• CAS general standards. Assessment starts on page 83 and is worth a review. 
• CAS Learning and Development Outcomes – these are specific to co-curricular programs. 

  
For Tuesday’s meeting, we will discuss: 
  

1. What we assess.  
2. Who should be assessing.  
3. What this means for the team 

4. Alignment 

a. Mission 

b. Learning outcomes.  
  

Please bring your unit’s mission statement. If your unit does not have one, we will do some 
brainstorming on de facto missions.  
  
Watch for the in-person location, and see you all Tuesday! 

  

 


